
AH Nunhead 
Nunhead garage originally housed the National Steam Car Co. being taken over by 
the LGOC in 1920. It remained operational with London Transport until 1954. Later 
the building was used by coach companies, and then by Prince Marshalls Obsolete 
Fleet which provided ex BMMO open top D9s for the sightseeing tour, and also 
vintage bus ST 922.  The building has since been demolished although the tower has 
been rebuilt and incorporated into a housing scheme on the site.

The model measures approximately 24” wide and 4” deep (plus paving).

Price: B


